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From: Justin Ly - NOAA Federal <justin.ly@noaa.gov>


Sent: Tuesday, December 4, 2018 12:33 PM


To: Alecia NOAA Federal


Cc: Seth Naman; Wes Smith


Subject: Trinity Briefing


Hi Lisa,


Attached is the briefing paper for our call this afternoon. Look forward to our discussion.


Thanks,


--
Justin Ly


North Coast Branch Supervisor


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region


(707) 825-5154


(707) 496-7237 cell


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov

